
Dear families,  

Welcome to the Albert McMahon Community! You are invited to join us at 

our Welcome to Kindergarten Event on Monday, May 30th, beginning in the 

gym of the school. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to ease into the school setting, 

and meet some of the faces that will become quite familiar in September. 

Your child will receive a bag of learning tools and goodies that can be used 

to engage in various activities at the event, and then taken with you to 

continue to support learning at home. You will receive some information 

regarding gradual entry in the fall, as well as some ideas to support your 

child in getting ready for the transition to Kindergarten. 

We hope you and your child are able to join us for play, music, and stories! 

 

Your visit time is based on your last name. Please refer to the following 

schedule. 

8:45-10:00am Last Names A - I 

10:30-11:45am Last Names J - Q 

12:45-2:00pm Last Names R - Z 
 

We look forward to meeting you and your child! 
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